
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Once again, in response to your comments and suggestions, the Wilkes-Barre Area School 

District would like to invite you to participate in one component of our Family Literacy 

Program for parents and students, our Family Math and Reading Workshops. These 

workshops are designed to be both informative and fun for parents and children alike.   

The workshop program will focus on mathematics and reading skills. All students in grades 

3 through 7, accompanied by a parent, are invited to participate.  The goal of this 

program is two-fold: 

 To increase the performance levels of our students while utilizing one of our most 

valuable resources, parents and guardians.   

 To show parents how best to aid their children in acquiring the basic skills needed to 

succeed in school.   

We’ll have some fun, too!  

The program will be held on a Saturday morning at Genetti’s Hotel and Conference Center.  

This central location was chosen with the convenience of our parents in mind.  Workshops 

will be held on March 4, 2017 from 9 AM to 12:15 PM.  Breakfast will be provided, free 

of charge, to parents and students who participate.  Parking is also free.  And we will have a 

drawing for families who attend.  Families will have a chance to win prizes and the top prize 

is a Kindle! We hope you will join us in this most worthwhile endeavor. 

 

If you have not returned your response, please reserve your seats by calling the 

Federal Programs Department at 570-826-7111, extension 1122 to provide the 

information below: 

Xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

Parent/Guardian Name:________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone Number:_____________________Cell Phone Number:____________________ 

Student Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

School:___________________________________________Grade Level:_____________________ 

 I will be attending the Wilkes-Barre Area School District Math and Reading  

Workshops with my child on March 4, 2017. 

# Adults:___________________        #Children___________________  

WILKES-BARRE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Federal Programs Department 

730 South Main Street 

Wilkes-Barre, PA  18711-0376 

(570) 826-7111 ext. 1122  

 


